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NEWLANDS/AULDBURN AREA PARTNERSHIP'S MINUTES. 
 

Glasgow, 6th May 2025. 
 

Newlands/Auldburn Area Partnership. 
 

Present: Councillor Sean Ferguson (Chair), Councillor Stephen Curran and 
Councillor Leòdhas Massie, Glasgow City Council; Siobhan Boyle, 
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership; Jade Graham, 
Newlands and Auldhouse Community Council; and Amanda 
O’Donoghue, Hillpark Secondary School Parent Council. 

 
Apologies: Inspector James McFarlane, Police Scotland; Station Commander 

Martine Barr, Scottish Fire and Rescue Service; Sandra Fusari, 
Mansewood and Hillpark Community Council; Anna Greene, 
Carnwadric WIN Project; and Karen Venables, Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability. 

 
Attending: C Birrell (Clerk); and H McMillan (for the Head of Policy and Corporate 

Governance). 
 
 
Area Budget 2025/26 – Application for funding dealt with. 
 
1 With reference to the minutes of the Council’s City Administration Committee 
of 13th March 2025, when the committee approved the 2025/26 Area Budget 
allocations, there was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance, advising 
  
(1) of the current position in relation to the Area Partnership’s budget for 2025/26;  
 
(2) that the Newlands/Auldburn Area Partnership’s Budget allocation for 2025/26 

was £66,248 and that £15,598 had been allocated to date, leaving a balance 
of £50,650; and 

 
(3) of an application for funding from the Area Budget for 2025/26. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership agreed to award Allsorts, £4,000 towards the 
costs of a residential trip to Bendrigg Trust in Cumbria for 9 young people with 
disabilities and their carers/parents. 
 
 


